
Wednesday 16th June 2021 

Reference: Butcher’s Coppice, day trip in Year 4: Friday 9th July 2021  

 Dear Parents, 

I expect your child is eagerly anticipating the day trip in Year 4 to Butcher’s Coppice that they 

have told you about! This trip is an opportunity for your child to relax after what has been a 

very challenging year, whilst addressing the requirements of the PE curriculum. It involves many 

outdoor and adventurous activities which will challenge your child both individually and in a team 

environment. This unique opportunity will also allow your children to excel in areas not 

experienced during the normal school day and more importantly the children will make lasting 

memories and strengthen their friendships with one another.  

Here is a list of all 

the fun activities 

your child will 

experience:  

 Low ropes 

 Skittles 

 Crate 

Stacking 

 Archery 

 Fencing 

 A fun 

campfire 

The total cost of this trip is £20. We ask for the children to be dropped off at 8:30 – 8:45am 

and picked up at 8:00pm. Yes, you read it correctly - 8:00pm! 

What does your child need to bring on the day? 

Please provide your child with a fruit snack, packed lunch, a water bottle and ensure that they 

have a whopping breakfast ready to face a very energetic day. Dinner will be included in the 

total trip price and will be sausage and chips from a local shop.  

This trip is entirely dependent on the Government guidelines announced imminently and a 

full, detailed risk assessment is being carried out to ensure all aspects of COVID safety 

are incorporated and fully met. In the event of this trip being cancelled, no money can be 
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refunded but the trip will be postponed to a later date. For this reason, we ask that you 

do not pay any money until the trip has been fully confirmed.  

Please be aware that there is a new School Money payment system and the school is no longer 

able to take cash in the office or on the door. You will receive a link and personal log in for the 

website individually – cash payments cannot be accepted. 

 

We ask that you complete the medical form attached and ensure this gets passed to your child’s 

class teacher on the door – not to the School Office. Please also speak to Mrs Walker / Miss 

O’Sullivan with reference to any medication that needs to be taken on the day of the trip. 

If you have any concerns or queries, please feel free to speak to Miss O’Sullivan / Mrs Walker 

or contact us on Class Dojo. 

Kind Regards, 

Miss O’Sullivan and Mrs Walker 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 Reference: Butcher’s Coppice, Day Trip for Year 4 

Friday 9th July 2021 

I confirm that I have received and read the letter above. I confirm I will be paying £20 

electronically before Friday 2nd July.   

 Child’s Name: ………………………………………………………………………   Class:………………………………...  

 

 Signed: ……………………………………………..……………        Date:……...……… 

 

 


